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KEEPING PEOPLE CONNECTED THROUGH BETTER HEARING

FALL 2015

HEAR FOR THE HOLIDAYS!

There are many opportunities to connect with
family and friends in the months ahead and we
want to make sure you are hearing at your best!
If you have not been in for a hearing aid check
in the last year please make an appointment for
a “10-point service check” to keep your aids in
top shape. If you or someone you know have
been reluctant to try hearing aids in the past this
is a great time to have a demonstration of what’s
new. TRY BEFORE YOU BUY! We are offering a
FREE two week test drive of the latest technology
from now through the end of the year.

Welcome
Dr. Megan Hoben,
Audiologist

We are delighted to welcome
Dr. Megan Hoben to our
team! Megan received her
doctorate in Audiology from
Gallaudet University in
Washington, DC. She brings
a wide range of experience
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with children and adults with special expertise
in diagnostic hearing evaluation and hearing aid
selection and fitting. Her warm and friendly
personality put our patients and their families
at ease.

New Peabody Location and Hours

After five years at IMPNS we have moved a mile
down the street to a brand new office at Centennial
Crossing. The address is 2 First Ave suite 127-1
at the intersection of Centennial Drive and First
Ave. We offer appointments on Tuesdays and
Thursdays for your convenience. You can call 978-
717-5370 or the main office at 781-581-1500 for
an appointment and directions. There is ample
parking and it is
right off Rt 128
and Lynnfield
Street near
Goodwin’s Circle,
a convenient
location for
many of our
patients.
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